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I am in favor of the proposed changes to benefit Washingtonians. The public are too often mistreated by
insurers in the name of industry profits. This is wrong. These proposed changes are necessary to hold
insurers accountable. Only then will justice prevail.

Thank you.

Jonathan Rappaport
Seattle, WA



